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From: Faye Pearson < >  
Sent: 09 December 2022 11:59 
To: Licensing <Licensing@wolverhampton.gov.uk> 
Cc:  

 
Subject: PRE1508 - NEW PREMISES LICENCE - Bantock Park, Finchfield Road, Wolverhampton WV3 9LQ 
 

Sensitivity: PROTECT 

 
Good Afternoon 
 
I write on behalf of the Environmental Health as a Responsible Authority to submit formal 
representations to the above application under the licensing objective of the Prevention of Public 
Nuisance.  More detail is required within the operating schedule to show how the applicant will 
address the licensing objective of the  Prevention of Public Nuisance. 
 
I will be looking to mediate with the applicant in order to address these concerns by way of 
amendments to the operating schedule prior to a Statutory Licensing Sub-Committee hearing. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Faye 
 
Faye Pearson 
Senior Officer 
Environmental Health  
Commercial Regulation 
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